
A group of Green Belt Trainees learning 

about Project Management. 

 

Friday, October 21st, 2016 

Alumni Status  

We are pleased to announce that as we approach the end of 

October, many of our SOP Wave 2 projects will transition to be 

Alumni Status Projects. As such, our project leads will soon be 

attending a training session, where they will learn all about 

what it means for their Project to be in Alumni Status, and 

what the future holds for their projects. Some topics that will 

be covered in this session include: a review of how to update 

the Project Management documents, how to use control 

plans, as well as a review of the standard huddle format that 

will now be delivered during monthly report-outs by the 

Alumni Teams. As always, the SOP team is here to support the 

projects every step of the way, and we are excited to see them transition into this next phase!  

 

Launch of Green and Yellow Belt Training!   

 “We are ready,” was the spirit that permeated the participants of last 

week’s SOP Yellow and Green Belt Training sessions. But this is no 

karate class! The recipients of the Green and Yellow Belts will be 

learning to meet the challenges they will face, not in a combative way, 

but in a collaborative one.  

During week 1 of training the participants received an introduction to 

Lean Six Sigma (LSS). The group gained an appreciation for the 

necessity of incremental improvement, and that the difference of even 

one percent can have a significant, measurable impact. The training 

will equip these participants with the tools required to develop and 

sustain projects centred on patient care.  

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team 

Future@wrh.on.ca  

mailto:Future@wrh.on.ca

